Department of
Environmental Protection

Central District

Jeb Bush 3319 Maguire Boulevard, Suite 232 David B. Strubs
Governor Orlando, Florida 32803-3767 Secretary
November 14, 2001
Keith Marcille, Branch Manager OCD-HW/C/E-01-0320
Safety-Kleen Corp.
600 Central Park Drive
Sanford, Florida 32771
Seminole County - HW
Safety-Kleen Corp.
FLD984171165

Dear Mr. Marcille:
In the Warning Letter dated October 11, 2001, I requested Unmanifested Waste Reports for
shipments of hazardous waste from Kennedy Space Center and Patrick Air Force Base and a

written plan regarding use of the uniform hazardous waste manifest.

‘While Jason Sherman, Office of General Counsel, will be coordinating this case, please forward
your response to my attention at the address listed above.

if you have any questions I can be reached at (407)893-3323.
Sincerely,

\M\_&Q
o’

John White
Environmental Specialist

“Moare Protection, Less Process”

Printed on recycled paper.





